

BOURNMOOR PRIMARY SCHOOL Headteacher: Mrs Laura Snowdon

Lambourne Close Bournmoor

Houghton-le-Spring

DH4 6HF

Tel: 0191 385 4291

Email: <u>bournmoor@durhamlearning.net</u>
Web: <u>www.bournmoor.durham.sch.uk</u>

18th March 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Year 6 Leavers hoodies are available to order until 14th April

Year 6 Leavers hoodies are now available to order online through 'The School Outfit' shop until 14<sup>th</sup> April. Please note that school will not take payment as ordering is via the website link below.

The hoodies will be delivered to school once they are ready (estimated mid May) and we will hand them out to Year 6 pupils so they can begin wearing them. You have the option to put your child's initials on for a charge if you would like to add this at the point of ordering.

Please go to the following website to choose your child's size (and add initials if you want to) and place your order:

https://theschooloutfit.co.uk/products/bournmoor-primary-school-leavers-hoodie-2024

## PLEASE NOTE THE DATE IS 2024 BUT THIS LINK TAKES YOU TO THE CURRENT YEAR'S ORDERING PAGE.

Thank you for all your support this year and we hope the children enjoy wearing their Bournmoor Primary hoodies when they arrive.

Yours sincerely

L A Snowdon

Mrs L Snowdon (Headteacher)